
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter to Parents:   Wednesday, 5th April 2023 

Year four on trips this half term 

                 

    

  

St Edmund’s Catholic Primary School 
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Photos taken of Y4 at the British Museum 

and at the “Singtastic” training at Mulberry 

School. 
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Lenten Appeal 

  

The sponsored Scootathon has so far 

raised £1216 for victims and survivors of 

the earthquake in Turkey and Syria. 

A great big thank you to all who have 

contributed and have taken part. 

 

 

 

After the concert, you are warmly 

invited to join us for some mulled wine 

in the church which we will provide. In 

the past, we have been able to provide 

mince pies too. However, due to our 

budget, we cannot offer them again this 

year. Instead, we are kindly asking for 

donations of mince pies to be brought 

to reception before the concert and we 

will be handing out the donated mince 

pies on the evening.  

Easter Holidays 

  

School finishes on Thursday, 6th April at 1.30pm. 

School re-opens for the children on Monday, 24th April. 

   

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

  

Please ensure that your child comes to 

school in the correct uniform. Training 

shoes should be in plain black, or white. 

Other colours are not part of our school 

uniform and are therefore not 

permitted. We thank you for your co-

operation in this area. 
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Assemblies 

There will be no class assemblies for the following half term. Older children are 

scheduled to celebrate a class Mass on the following dates. 

Year 5 5/5/23 

Year 2 12/5/23 

Year 4 19/5/23 

Year 6 & 3 26/5/23 

Masses are held in the church on Fridays at 9.15. All are welcome to attend. 

 

   

 

 

 



 

 


